
 
Alcatel-Lucent Shanghai Bell Co.Ltd. 

 

Statement 

 
We, Alcatel-Lucent Shanghai Bell Co.Ltd. requests acceptance of the labeling proposal 

described below for mobile phone bearing FCC ID: 2ADZRG240WF.  

 

The label will be put inside back shell compartment, so it looks better than stick it on the 

back of shell. 

 

It's very easy to see the label, as you just need to take off back shell via nail.  

Please refer to the picture 1, there is a small gap on the edge of product back shell.  

Picture 1: 

 

 

Please notice, the product back shell is fixed with host via buckle, there is no 
adhesive used refer to picture 2.  

Picture 2: 

 

 

 

Take off the shell via nail 



 
So we directly print the FCC ID inside the product back shell, so that it is always 
viewable every time a new device is purchased. Every one could open and take 
off the shell (right in picture 3) and see the label easily (left in picture 3). 

 
Picture 3: 

 

     

 

Signature:       

 

Print name:  Liguo Leng 

Date:  2017‐06‐01 

Company:  Alcatel‐Lucent Shanghai Bell Co.Ltd. 

 
 

Label area, FCC ID is printed here. 

The back shell 


